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March 28th, 2017 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
Mr. Robert Maddocks, Chief Administration Officer 
Mr. David MacPherson, Public Works Manager 
The Corporation of Loyalist Township 
263 Main Street, P.O. Box 70 
Odessa, ON 
K0H 2H0 
  
Reference: Amherst Island Wind Project – Operations Plan, Revision 4 

 
Dear Mr. Maddocks and Mr. MacPherson, 
 
As a follow-up to our Operations Plan letter of March 15th, 2017, please find attached to this letter a further re-
submission (Rev. 4, dated today) of the Operations Plan for the AIWP.  This further update to the previously-submitted 
versions of the Plan includes revisions to address items specifically called out in your January 20th letter that are not 
resolved by submission of the Pre-Construction Study.  Note also the following specific items related to the revised 
Operations Plan. 
 

1. Schedule 20 – Delivery Routes for Turbines has been moved to its own Schedule to eliminate a duplication in 
previous versions.  

2. Schedule 13 - Arborist’s Collector System Tree Impact Assessment has been updated to provide greater clarity 
regarding all trees to be removed by all project activities.  

3. Schedule 2 – Traffic Management Plan has been updated to eliminate the potential for conflicting details with 
the Pre-Construction Study. 

4. Marine Logistics Plan – for reference, this Plan is now posted on the project web-site.   
 

As previously discussed, our goal is to keep an open line of communication between Algonquin and Loyalist Township. 
Pursuant to Section 18 of the Road Use Agreement, we ask that you please identify any deficiencies that the Township 
perceives in the attached and the previously submitted Pre-Construction Study so that we can work towards finalizing 
both documents..   

We would like to meet with your staff as soon as possible to review the Operations Plan and the Pre-Construction 
Study, to determine if you have the information required to address the items identified in your January 20th letter.    

If you have any questions or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Regards, 
Algonquin Power Co. 
(on behalf of Windlectric Inc.) 
 
 
____________________ 
Homer Lensink, Senior Director – Energy Projects 
 
cc. Jeff Norman, Chief Development Officer – Algonquin Power & Utilities Corp. 


